From: Doug Stimmel|

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 10:35 AM

To: Tamra Bradshaw <TAMRAB@cityofws.org>

Cc: Drew Gerstmyer (drew@barleysteward.com) <drew@barleysteward.com>; Hank Perkins
<hank@eastcoastcapital.net>; Christy Turner <CTurner@stimmelpa.com>

Subject: Stimmel- Patterson/Ivey Rezoning Neighborhood Meeting Update

Ms. Bradshaw:

Good morning. Once again thank you for setting up Mayor Pro Tempore Burke to meet with Drew
Gerstmeyer and | yesterday, pertaining to the “E district” rezoning submittal. Could you please pass this
update on to Mayor Pro Tempore Burke for us please:

NEIGHBORHOOD/BUSINESS DROP IN SESSION 10-16-18:

e We held a neighborhood/Business drop in last night between 6:00 —7:30 pm.
° Weinvited 79 properties around all sides of this 21 acre site, consisting of 52 property owners.
e Of the 52 property owners notified of the meeting, 12 property owner groups attending the
meeting.
e All 12 property owners (Aproximately 20 people) were supportive of the rezoning request. No
one was in opposition.
Goler representative Michael Suggs attended and stated he is good with this request.
Thank you for passing this on as we continue to keep Mayor Pro Tempore Burke updated thru the
rezoning process.
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